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December 02, 2022 

Taylor Mart 

1813 Taylor Ave 

Racine, WI 53403 

 

Harinder Kaur 

5720 Woodland Hills 

Mount Pleasant, WI 53406 

 

Dear Mr. Kaur; 

The City of Racine Public Safety and Licensing Committee has received notice of recent violations and/or 

convictions relating to your cigarette and tobacco business at 1813 Taylor Avenue, also known as Taylor Mart. 

Specifically, on November 4, 2021, it is alleged that you and/or your employees engaged in the following acts: 

1) Engaged in the business of a distributor or subjobber of cigarette/tobacco products at a place of 

business without the proper license/permit in violation of Wis. Stat. sec. 139.79(1); 

2) Attempted to evade cigarette/tobacco tax in violation Wis. Stat. sec. 139.44(2); 

3) Failed to keep records of cigarette/tobacco sales in violation of Wis. Stat. sec. 139.82(1) and Section 

22-296 of the City of Racine Code of Ordinances (“RCO”); and 

4) Failed to collect or remit excise tax of cigarette/tobacco products in violation Wis. Stat. sec. 

139.82(8). 

 

As a result, the Committee has voted to initiate due process procedures to determine whether your license 

should be suspended and/or revoked pursuant to Sections 22-40(2), (3) and (6) and 22-41, RCO. Please consider 

this your written notice of the alleged causes for suspension and/or revocation.  

Based on the above, the Public Safety and Licensing Committee will hold a due process hearing to determine 

whether your license should be revoked and/or suspended.  The hearing will be held on January 09th, 2023 at 

5:00PM in room 207B at City Hall, 730 Washington Ave, Racine, WI 53403. During the hearing and 

throughout this process, you may be represented by an attorney at your own expense. At the hearing, testimony 

will be taken under oath and your will have the right to cross examine witnesses, as well as present your own 

witnesses. The hearing will be recorded. Should you have any specific questions regarding procedures, please 

contact Attorney Arn at 262-636-9115.  

Thank you, 

 

Amber Pfeiffer 

City of Racine 


